
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Welcome 

We have had an amazing warm and sunny summer term in Dahl Class! We have 

welcomed a new pupil into Dahl. Additionally, we have enjoyed exploring the theme 

of day and night this term in our lessons. We’ve been on multiple community visits and 

have had lots of fun!  

 

 

Communication and interaction 

In communication and interaction this term we have worked on our topic of day and 

night through sensory stories, massage stories and ICT! We all love coming together 

each week to do our sensory story. 
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Independence, social and emotional development 

Our independence, social and emotional sessions have included personal health 

sessions, focusing on hygiene routines. We have also enjoyed taking part in events 

around the school and out in the community.  

 

  

Cognition and Learning 

In cognition and learning we have been working on our maths experiences. We have 

also loved cooking each week and getting to try all the tasty food we are making! We 

have also had lots of fun in our music lessons this term.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Physical and Sensory 

In physical and sensory this term, we have worked on our day and night topic in our 

art lessons. We have enjoyed taking part in weekly PE lessons. Our favourite is taking 

part in reflexology lessons and getting to use the foot spas! 

 

 

 
Special news and upcoming events 

 
We have had a fantastic year in Dahl class; everyone has worked extremely hard this 

year and have made amazing process in every area of their work! It’s been an 

absolute pleasure to teach every pupil in Dahl this year! We hope everyone has the 

most amazing, well deserved summer holiday. We want to say a huge thank you to 

the parents for their continued support this year! Next year, we say goodbye to some 

LSAs who will be moving onto new things! We wish them all the best. 

 
Autumn Term starts on September 2nd. 

Abbie, Sarah, Caroline, Donata and Russell. 


